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As our board begins to plan for our next fiscal
year, we would like to get your feedback on
how we can promote engagement during our
meetings. Please take a couple of minutes to

complete the survey linked below:
CS Meeting Survey

Our third annual OC Family Festival will be on
Sunday, April 28th from 12:30PM - 4:00PM.

Volunteers are needed and if you are able to,
please sign up through the link:

OC Family Festival

general updatesgeneral updates
Join us in welcoming our newest Classified

Professionals:

Mariebelle Sanchez - Grant Accounting/Admin
Assistant for Proyecto Exito

Eric Lovato - IT Support Specialist I for IT

Lucio Simental - Student Services Specialist
(Bilingual) Welcome Center

Congratulations to Norma Martinez. She has
been recently promoted to Office Assistant and
will be starting her new role with ASG on March

25th. 
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We’d like to thank everyone who took the time
to vote and would like to introduce the

senators elected:
Vice President - Berenice Rodriguez

Director of Advocacy - Norma Martinez
Treasurer - Deborah Tyson

We’d like to also thank Fidelia, our outgoing
Treasurer, for her work with Classified Senate

We are ecstatic to announce that our very own,
Fidelia Flores, has been selected as VCCCD’s

Employee of the Year!!

Her hard work and dedication is seen not only
at our college, but at the district level and we

could not be more proud of her.

Hello and welcome to March’s edition of our newsletter. Our Classified Professionals
have been very busy but we are very excited to share some awesome news with you all.
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAbwIsTE2IMJpAmKVHAsSzBtxURTIwMExaMlUxTUpNODI5SlA4RDAwUVlaVS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAb1Nn0265wz5Iod50OkisEsVUMENKTUQ5Q1hGN0lTQzI2M0FRQVo0RExBMy4u

